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I hope you enjoyed your children’s brilliant artwork, music and poetry which was 

sold at the Christmas Fair. We raised £142 for our class budget. After Christmas 

we will discuss and decide what we would like to spend the money on. 

It has been a wonderful end to the term with fantastic performances from all the 

children in our Christmas Nativity. The singing was beautiful and you should be 

very proud.  

Merry Christmas! 

Reminders:  

Tuesday 10th January 2017 – Roman dress up day 

Continue to read, practise times tables, recap spellings and have a lovely 

Christmas. 

 


